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RADIO STATION WHIP ]“ 1350 KC '“ 1000 WATTS

ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT BOX 600 MOORESVILLE, N. C.

Mr. John Sampson 30 April, 1969.
4148 Wycliff Drive
Winston-3Salem, N, C. 27106

Dear ¥r. Sampson:

Thls letter confirms your reception report of WHIP on
Sunday 1 December, 1968. Checking your report against
our "air-check" taped record of the 1:18 P, M. to the
1:34 P. }¥. portion of our broasdcast day has caused some
delay in answering your verification request., Also,

you had requested that verificatlion be by letter on the
statlon letterhead stationary. This has caused an add-
itional delay as we had exhausted our verification stat-
lonary of our Engineering Department.

Thanking you for your report and patience, and in your
interest 1n WHIP,

Sincerely

C. Engr.
WHIP, Mooresville, N. C.

ENC.



